April 1, 2013

Jonda Joseph

City Clerk

Fort Lauderdale City Hall
100 N. Andrews Ave.

Fort Lauderdale, FL 33301

Dear Ms. Joseph:

Please accept this letter as my statement of intent to initiate the City Commission request for
review process under Section 47-26A.2 of the Unified Land Development Regulations of the
City of Fort Lauderdale for case 5H13. This matter was item 1 on the Historic Preservation
Board’'s March agenda, with the applicant being Preferred Signs and the owner Las Olas

Beach Club.
Thank you.
Sincerely,
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)[Dean J. Trantalis

cc: Department of Sustainable Development
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